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“Just as in programming, in life, errors are opportunities for learning 
and growth.” 
 
MBIT organized a captivating event ‘TECH MANIA’ which included a 
super fun and interactive learning experience. This event was structured 
for the 1st  year students. 
 
The event consisted of three phases: 
 
⚫ The first phase included a ‘Crossword competition’ for all. Selected 

students based on merit were then eligible for the next phase. 
⚫ The second phase had a ‘Bollywood Quiz’ round in which the selected 

students were divided into five groups of equal members. 3 teams 
were announced as winners and were qualified for the last and final 
phase of the event. 

⚫ The third phase was announced on the spot to the teams adding an 
element of surprise and excitement. It was a ‘Treasure Hunt’ round. 
ISTE volunteers hid different chits with riddles written on them all 
around the campus. The team which solved all the riddles and found 
the chits and had reached a certain location was announced as the 
winner. 

 
The event witnessed active participation from juniors. The participants 
exhibited great enthusiasm throughout the event, showcasing their 
intellect and teamwork during the phases. The friendly yet competitive 
environment encouraged healthy competition and knowledge sharing. 
 
 The event was a dynamic mix of fun and interactive learning, aiming to 
create a friendly and enthusiastic atmosphere among the participants. 
 
  
 



 
 

GLIMPSE OF THE EVENT: 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
   



 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
                    



 
 

NOTE OF THANKS: 
 

We are thankful to our principal and CVM University for providing such 
an opportunity which provides us a platform to conduct such events for 

the students and our faculties. 
 


